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Please forward this bulletin into your networks and to interested colleagues

 

1. About the Interconnections Electronic Bulletin

 
It comes from Peter Limbrick who set up Interconnections in 1995 to offer independent consultancy to statutory services in the field of babies and children who have disabilities / SEN. Peter is also Chair of the Handsel Trust (visit www.handseltrust.org)

 
The Interconnections Electronic Bulletin goes free to over 7250 people (and growing) in all parts of the UK and Ireland and then finds it way into many other networks and countries. The Interconnections electronic address list includes people from health, education and social services, the voluntary and private sectors, parent organisations, research organisations, campaign offices, etc. People who receive the bulletin are welcome to forward it to their own colleagues and networks and to use the information in newsletters and bulletins. 

 
Information in the bulletin can include –

 
•          News from other electronic networks

•          News of government initiatives

•          Information about forthcoming conferences, meetings and events

•          Features about examples of good practice and innovative work

•          Summaries of research findings 

•          Questions to which people are seeking answers

•          Information about small organisations and campaigns

•          Newsletters from other organisations

•          Articles and features

•          Job vacancies

 
How to put information into the bulletin: Please send your text electronically using MS Word giving clear information about who is submitting the information and where readers should go for further information. Your text will then be pasted into the bulletin as it is. We do not use pictures, logos, or colour and we do not send any attachments out with the bulletin. We don’t unfortunately have time to compose text for you from your leaflets, etc. Your information is inserted into the Bulletin without charge unless it is commercial advertising. 

 
Commercial space: Commercial advertising is charged at £40 plus VAT per A4 page or part page and job vacancies are charged at £40 plus VAT for each post advertised. 
 
The electronic address list. Please let me know when you want to add, remove or alter a name on the list. 

This can be done by e-mail, telephone, fax or post.
 
Peter Limbrick 

Interconnections

Parks Farm
Clifford
Herefordshire

HR3 5HH

Tel/fax: 01497 831550

E-mail: p.limbrick@virgin.net
 
Please forward this bulletin into your networks and to interested colleagues
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2. Interconnections Electronic Bulletin Website

 
Past issues of this Electronic Bulletin can be found on Interconnections  

‘I see what’s new’ website – www.icwhatsnew.com
The website also holds other information about the work of Interconnections

 
This website is created and managed by e-Splash Design. 

Visit website: www.e-splashdesign.com
 
Please forward the Interconnections ‘I see what’s new’  website to your networks and to interested colleagues

 
listings are not validated. we advise you to research before sending off any material or money 

and before giving information to any organisation
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3. Put your information into next month’s edition of this Bulletin

 
Use the Interconnections Electronic Bulletin - 

 
-         to tell readers about your conference, training, or seminar

-         to publish an article or a feature

-         to disseminate your research findings

-         to get answers from readers to your questions

-         to voice an opinion

-         to advertise a vacancy
-         to tell readers about your website or newsletter
-         for your press release
 
Deadline: 5 days before the end of each calendar month. 

 
Contact Peter Limbrick

E-mail: p.limbrick@virgin.net
 
Back to top


 
4. Events listing

 
This is a free listing for your event. Please send information to p.limbrick@virgin.net
 
If you want to include more information to advertise your event in its own section – 

 
     You can have up to one page A4 free space if your event charges less than £80 per person.  

 
     If your event charges £80 or more, you will be charged £40 + vat for one A4 page or part page. 

 
     Please send your information electronically in MS Word without logos, colour, boxes, etc. 
 
	2/11/06
	Kids PIP Regional Inclusive Play and Childcare Network Seminars: Autumn 2006. Oxford
	 
	 

	3/11/06
	bild Annual Conference: Good SLD Practice – what works? Manchester. 
learning@bild.org.uk 
	 
	 

	3/11/06
	Young people and adults with learning disabilities and complex health needs. Newcastle
jcobb@fpld.org.uk 
	 
	 

	3/11/06
	NPA Basic Workshop. Accrington
kay.pilkinton@ed.lancscc.gov.uk 
	 
	 

	4/11/06
	Down’s Heart Group 15th Anniversary Celebration Weekend and Conference - “Communication”. Two Days. Rutland.
sarah@dhg.org.uk
	 
	 

	4/11/06
	Improving The Health of People Who Have A Learning Disability Conference. Two Days. Glasgow.
djg8c@clinmed.gla.ac.uk 
	 
	 

	7/11/06
	Conference: The Disability Equality Duty: What does it mean for Employers in the Public Sector? London. 
gemma.suter@neilstewartassociates.co.uk 
	 
	 

	7/11/06
	Open Meeting: Drugs in pregnancy – does the child pay? London
dianerodie@aol.com 
	 
	 

	7/11/06
	CCNUK conference 2006: Key worker services – ongoing developments Manchester.
info@ccnuk.org.uk 
	Full details on icwhatsnew.com
	

	8/11/06
	Conference: An Introduction to Prader-Willi syndrome. Harrogate. 
MRowley@pwsa-uk.demon.co.uk 
	 
	 

	8/11/06
	Free one day training programme for parents of children with ASD. Gloucestershire. help.programme@nas.org.uk 
	 
	 

	09/2/07
	Conference: Children Affected By Alcohol - Finding Links to and Support for Children with ADHD, Learning Difficulties, Fetal Alcohol Syndrome, Behavioural Problems and Other Special Needs. London.
nofas-uk@midlantic.co.uk
	 
	 

	10/11/06
	Conference: Disability Equality Duty – Your responsibilities explained. Glasgow. 
ded@holyrood.com  
	 
	 

	10/11/06
	Kids PIP Regional Inclusive Play and Childcare Network Seminars: Autumn 2006. Cumbria
networkcoordinator@kids.org.uk 
	 
	 

	14/11/06
	Seminar: Team Around the Child (TAC) – at the heart of family-centred early support. London. 
p.limbrick@virgin.net  www.icwhatsnew.com
	Full details on icwhatsnew.com
	Summary in bulletin 

	14/11/06
	Patient Information Conference. Glasgow.  
archie.dalrymple@scottishhealthcouncil.org  
	 
	 

	14/11/06
	Self Directed Support for Children and Young People. Preston
01254 306850. 
	 
	 

	15/11/06
	IASE National Conference2006: Integration Through Employment. Wexford.
iase@iol.ie 
	 
	 

	16/11/06
	Conference: The Disability Equality Duty – Effective Impact Assessments, Effective Outcomes. Manchester.
gemma.suter@neilstewartassociates.co.uk
	 
	 

	17/11/06
	Conference: Valuing Good Practice in Autism. Newcastle.
learning@bild.org.uk 
	 
	 

	17/11/06
	Kids PIP Regional Inclusive Play and Childcare Network Seminars: Autumn 2006. Lewisham
networkcoordinator@kids.org.uk 
	 
	 

	20/11/06
	The RITE transition: The only way forward for young disabled people. London
info@pavpub.com 
	 
	 

	21/11/06
	Conference: Diversity Matters - Good practice in services for disabled children and their families from black and other minority ethnic communities.  Birmingham. 
conferences@ncb.org.uk 
	 
	 

	21/11/06
	Recognising Fathers: A conference to understand the issues faced by fathers of children with a learning disability. London
gmcewan@mhf.org.uk 
	 
	 

	21/11/06
	Researching adolescent health: What works? National Conference of Research into Adolescent Health in Primary and Community Care. London
kwraith@tsa.uk.com
	 
	 

	22/11/06
	Conference: Learning Disability Today. London.
exhibitions@pavpub.com  
	 
	 

	22/11/06
	Joined up thinking, joined up care…Edinburgh.
claire@palliativecarescotland.org.uk 
	 
	 

	23/11/06
	Conference: ADDress, A Journey through life: ADHD. Milton Keynes 
info@mkadhd.org.uk 
	Full details on icwhatsnew.com
	

	23/11/06
	Conference: The Mental Capacity Act - preparing for implementation. Nottingham.
ann-craft-trust@nottingham.ac.uk
	 
	 

	27/11/06
	Enhancing Expression: working with people with severe learning disabilities. Two days. London
clairew@fpa.org.uk 
	 
	 

	27/11/06
	Assessment and Management of Children with Severe Visual Disabilities. Five days. London
info@ichevents.com
	 
	 

	27/11/06
	Building Safer Communities. Exeter
swcrimeanddrugs@gosw.gsi.gov.uk 
	 
	 

	28/11/06
	Seminar: Multiple Disability & Complex Needs helping the child - supporting the family. Wakefield.
p.limbrick@virgin.net 
	Full details on icwhatsnew.com
	Summary in bulletin 

	29/11/06
	Moving Kidz (2006). Bolton. 
training@disabledliving.co.uk  
	 
	 

	29/11/06
	Conference: Linking Language and Literacy. London. 
training@ican.org.uk  
	 
	 

	29/11/06
	Conference: 35 years on: a celebration of development into the education of children with severe, profound and complex learning needs. Clent, West Midlands.
Sunfield@sunfield.worcs.sch.uk 
	Full details on icwhatsnew.com
	 

	29/11/06
	Seminar: Managing Bowel & Bladder Problems in School. Bolton. 
debra.evans@disabledliving.co.uk
	 
	 

	29/11/06
	Conference: Quality Training, Quality Play! West Bromwich.
camilla@playworkwestmidlands.org.uk 
	 
	 

	30/11/06
	Kidz Up North. Bolton. 
kidzupnorth@disabledliving.co.uk  
	 
	 

	30/11/06
	4th Annual Seamless Services for Children with Disabilities 2006. London.
gemma.suter@neilstewartassociates.co.uk 
	 
	 

	30/11/06
	Learning Disability & Palliative Care Conference. Bradford
Lesley.Taylor@bdct.nhs.uk 
	 
	 

	30/11/06
	Fifteen Years of Responding: Learning Disability, Trauma and Psychotherapy. London.
admin@respond.org.uk 
	 
	 

	30/11/06
	Bromley Autistic Trust presents: Anger Anxiety and ASD. Bromley.
joparker@bromleyautistictrust.co.uk 
	 
	 

	7/12/06
	Conference for Services Working with Autism . London.
Telephone:0207 612 6305. 
	 
	 

	8/12/06
	Carers Rights Day. Scotland. 
fiona@carersscotland.org 
	 
	 

	12/12/06
	Conference: Inspire, Include, Improve. (Children in Scotland with HeadsUpScotland). Falkirk.
rsingh@childreninscotland.org.uk  
	 
	 

	13/12/06
	Tackling Health Inequalities: People with Learning Disabilities. Kendal.
c.jarvis1@lancaster.ac.uk 
	Full details on icwhatsnew.com
	 

	10/1/07
	Young people and adults with learning disabilities and complex health needs. Wolverhampton
jcobb@fpld.org.uk 
	 
	 

	10/1/07
	Conference: Relating to ADHD, autism & Asperger’s syndrome. Cuyahoga Falls, Ohio. USA. david.norman@summitacademies.org
	 
	 

	17/1/07
	British Paediatric Neurology Association 2007 Conference . Three days. Edinburgh 
info@bpna.org.uk 
	 
	 

	1/2/07
	Conference: The Moving & Handling People. 2 days. London.
movingandhandlingpeople@emap.com
	 
	 

	07/2/07
	Young people and adults with learning disabilities and complex health needs. Wolverhampton
jcobb@fpld.org.uk 
	 
	 

	09/2/07
	Conference: Children Affected By Alcohol - Finding Links to and Support for Children with ADHD, Learning Difficulties, Fetal Alcohol Syndrome, Behavioural Problems and Other Special Needs. London.
nofas-uk@midlantic.co.uk
	 
	 

	13/2/07
	Open Meeting: SCOPE Anniversary Meeting 2007 'Who Cares About Quality of Life?' London
dianerodie@aol.com 
	 
	 

	14/2/07
	Self Directed Support for Children and Young People.Two days. Preston.
info@nwtdt.com
	 
	 

	28/2/07
	Young Carers Workers Southern Conference. Two days.  Brighton. 
spendleton@carers.org
	 
	 

	5/3/07
	Managing New Realities - Pavilion Conference Two days. London
info@pavpub.com 
	 
	 

	8/3/07
	Pre-school Learning Alliance changing attitudes conference 2007 - integration, inclusion, impact. Two Days. Milton Keynes
sen-psla@btconnect.com 
	 
	 

	22/3/07
	Conference: Autistic Spectrum Disorder and People with Learning Disabilities Coventry.
david.martin@covwarkpt.nhs.uk 
	 
	 

	02/4/07
	The Fourth Afasic International Symposium.Understanding developmental disorders: From theory to practice Three days.  Warwick.


 HYPERLINK "MAILTO:carol@lingwoods.demon.co.uk%20" carol@lingwoods.demon.co.uk 

 HYPERLINK "mailto:spendleton@carers.org" \o "mailto:spendleton@carers.org" 
 
	Full details on icwhatsnew.com
	 

	8/6/07
	TEACCH UK 2007 Continuing Developments in Autism. Northampton. 2 days.
marie.howley@northampton.ac.uk 
	Full details on icwhatsnew.com
	Summary in bulletin 

	13/6/07
	8th Conference of the European Union of Supported Employment. Belfast. 3 days. 
info@euseconference2007.org 
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5. Seminar: Team Around the Child (TAC) 

 
Team Around the Child (TAC)

 
at the heart of family-centred early support

 
----------- a few places still available -----------
 
Tuesday 14th November, 2006 – 9.45 a.m. to 4.00 p.m.

Regent’s College Conference Centre, Regent’s Park, London, NW1 4NS

 
Costs to include lunch: Services and projects are invited to send a group of delegates. In support of this we are offering a sliding scale of charges. Group bookings can, of course, include parents.

1 place: £180 + VAT (at 17.5%). 2 places at £165 + VAT each. 3 places at £150 + VAT each. 4 places at £135 + VAT each

 
For programme and booking form: 

 
E-mail: p.limbrick@virgin.net
Tel/fax: 01497 831550.

This information and booking form is also available on our website: www.icwhatsnew.com
Back to top


  
6. Seminar: Multiple Disability & Complex Needs: 

helping the child - supporting the family

 
 
Tuesday 28th November, 2006 – 9.45 a.m. to 4.00 p.m.

Cedar Court Hotel, Wakefield, WF4 3QZ (on Junction 39 on M1)

 
This seminar is about effective support for the expanding population of babies and children who require multiple interventions, might have ongoing health needs and might have uncertain or limited life expectancy. The seminar will be relevant to multi-disciplinary practitioners and service managers from health, education and social services who are developing needs-led, family-centred support for these children in pre-school services and in school settings. Parents and other family members are welcome.

 
Programme

 
	  9.15
	REGISTRATION & REFRESHMENTS

	  9.45
	 
Peter Limbrick Chair - Welcome & Introduction to the Seminar

	10.00
	Jenni Thomas OBE Founder & President of The Child Bereavement Trust.
Presentation: ‘Supporting families of children who have limited or uncertain life expectancy’

	11.00
	REFRESHMENTS

	11.30
	Jeanne Carlin Disability Consultant and author of Including Me: Managing complex health needs in schools and early-years settings. 
Presentation: ‘Children with complex needs in school: a can do! attitude’

 
[Including Me is a handbook to help local authorities, schools, early-years settings and health providers develop policies and procedures to ensure that children with complex health needs can access education and childcare]

	12.15
	Discussion Groups

	  1.15
	LUNCH

	  2.00
	Authors of Altered Images. 

Presentation: ‘Becoming parents of our disabled children – an introduction to our book’
 
[Altered Images – becoming parents of our disabled children, edited by Libby Fletcher et al, published by Ryedale Special Families, York, 2006. For a review of this book visit www.icwhatsnew.com then go to ‘Bulletin’ and then ‘Special features’]

	  2.30
	Teresa Culverwell Information Officer at KIDS Orchard Partnership in West Midlands & parent of two children, one of nine years with complex needs.
Presentation: ‘The parent’s perspective on the roles of health professionals and service providers in the daily management of a child with complex needs including enteral feeding’

 
[This presentation will be based on Teresa’s article in Proceedings of the Nutrition Society (2005), 64, 339-343]

	  3.10
	COMFORT BREAK

	  3.20
	Peter Limbrick Independent Consultant and author of Early Support for children with Complex Needs: Team Around the Child and the Multi-agency Keyworker.
Presentation: ‘Towards a whole child approach in early childhood intervention: the primary interventionist and integrated education/therapy programmes’

 
[This presentation will be based on Peter’s article in PMLD Link, Summer 2006, Vol 18, No. 2, issue 54] 

	  4.00
	SEMINAR ENDS


 
 
Costs to include lunch: Services and projects are invited to send a group of delegates. In support of this we are offering a sliding scale of charges. Group bookings can of course include parents. 

1 place: £180 + VAT (at 17.5%). 2 places: £165 + VAT each.

3 places: £150 + VAT each. 4 places: £135 + VAT each.

(There are some free places for parents who are not part of group bookings) 

While it  is our intention to present the programme as advertised, we reserve the right to make necessary alterations

For programme and booking form:
E-mail: p.limbrick@virgin.net
Tel/fax: 01497 831550

This information and booking form is also available on our website: www.icwhatsnew.com
 
Back to top


 
7. TEACCH UK 2007 Continuing Developments in Autism

 
2007 theme: Social Interaction

 
With Professor Gary Mesibov, Division TEACCH and Dr Melanie Nind, School of Education, University of Northampton

 
The 4th TEACCH UK conference will take place at The University of Northampton, June 8th & 9th 2007. This Conference is aimed at experienced TEACCH practitioners who wish to further develop their expertise and to reflect upon practice and research in this field. If you would like to attend the Conference the cost is *£195 (non-residential), or if you would like to present a workshop (subject to approval) the cost is free. Please submit a Title, mini Curriculum Vitae and 150 word abstract by February 28th 2007. Poster presentations also welcome.

 
Book two or more places by March 2007 and take advantage of our reduced costs!!

 
For more information, to apply for a place or to submit a workshop proposal, please contact:

 marie.howley@northampton.ac.uk or sarah.miller@northampton.ac.uk 

 
Back to top


 
8. RNID Screenphone is a winner

 
The newly launched ScreenPhone available exclusively from RNID was awarded DNEX 06 Innovative Design Award at the recent Disability North Exhibition in Newcastle. The ScreenPhone was one of 20 products entered for the design category. It works like a traditional telephone with the addition of a large screen, which displays incoming speech as text. Dr Mark Downs, RNID’s Executive Director of Technology and Enterprise, comments: 
 
“We are delighted to win this prestigious award.  It is an excellent example of the way the voluntary sector can work in partnership with product manufacturers to achieve real innovation. This exciting product is a breakthrough for people who are losing their hearing and can no longer use the telephone. We hope the new ScreenPhone will help thousands who are unable to hear on the phone get back in touch with family and friends.  It is literally subtitles on your phone!”

 
To find out more visit www.rnidshop.com or call 0870 789 8855 or textphone 01733 238020. 

 
Back to top


 
9. An appeal to siblings of children with autism

 
Michael Petalas is a PhD student working in collaboration with the National Autistic Society on a project with siblings of children with autism. He writes -
 
“In the next few months I will be visiting families of children with ASDs who also have a child without a disability that is between the ages of 9 and 14. I am hoping to interview as many siblings as I can within and around the North Wales area. 
 
The interview is much like an informal conversation where I ask the siblings about their experiences and relationship with their brother or sister with ASD. The interview can be conducted either at the siblings' home or at the School of Psychology in Bangor (travel expenses are reimbursed) and lasts for 15 to 20 minutes. During the interview siblings will have the opportunity to talk about their thoughts and feelings about growing up with a brother/sister with autism with someone who is willing to listen and engage in a friendly, laid back conversation. If you think you can help please get in touch.”

 
Michael Petalas

E-mail: psp202@bangor.ac.uk 
 
Back to top


 
10. News from Scope's Early Years Team

 
In The Picture 

 
In The Picture, Scope’s innovative three year project that aims to promote the inclusion of disabled children in early years’ picture books has joined forces with The Big Draw, a national campaign to promote drawing. This year In The Picture is hoping to encourage early years settings, nurseries and schools to put disabled children “in the picture” by downloading lesson plans from their website and getting all children involved. The sessions have been inspired by leading illustrators and the Quentin Blake Award. Any setting taking place will receive In The Picture pencils and a certificate of thanks. Pictures sent in to the project will be displayed in the children’s gallery on the website.

For more information visit: http://www.childreninthepicture.org.uk/TheBigDraw.htm or email inthepicture@scope.org.uk 

 
New Scope Centre in Liverpool

 
In partnership with Liverpool City Council, Scope opened an inclusive educational centre for all children, funded by Sure Start, in Walton in September 2006.  

Walton Children’s Centre – Liverpool Early Years opened its doors to local children, non-disabled and disabled, in an environment completely accessible for children of all abilities to learn and grow together. Lynda Maxwell, Manager of Walton Children Centre said:

 
“The new centre is a testament to the teamwork of the agencies involved that it is fit-for-purpose as a centre of educational excellence with no barriers to learning for all children.”

 
For more information visit: http://www.scope.org.uk/earlyyears/walton.php  

 
Back to top


 
11. The Mousetrap Foundation – getting disadvantaged children into the theatre

 
Many of you will be familiar with the classic Agatha Christie play The Mousetrap.  It’s the longest running show in the West End, and is now in its 54th year! 

The producer behind The Mousetrap, Stephen Waley-Cohen, felt that it was time that this play returned something to the community and approached Susan Whiddington with the idea of setting up a theatre education charity.  Susan developed what is now The Mousetrap Foundation and it is unique in providing disadvantaged young people access to the best of live theatre across London’s West End and beyond. The Mousetrap Foundation believes that all young Londoners are entitled to attend outstanding theatre, irrespective of their cultural, social or economic background.  Our mission is to enable 12 – 18 year olds, with limited resources or opportunities, to access the best of live theatre in London and engage creatively with that experience.  We run 12 programmes that use theatre as a catalyst to explore ideas, learn new skills, develop creativity and offer new perspectives.  Two that may be of particular interest are: 

 
The London Theatre Challenge for Special Schools 
- provides tickets at only £3.00 to top West End productions. This programme will make it possible for nearly 800 pupils this year to experience the magic of theatre. The Mousetrap Foundation runs the project in partnership with the Department for Education and Skills (DfES).  It fulfils The London Theatre Challenge Pupil Pledge to broaden the experience of living in London for young people. We offer two shows per term to schools. Previous productions have included the wild and wonderful The Lion King, storybook favourite Jungle Book, Christmas Classic Scrooge and everyone’s favourite bald and blue men, Blue Man Group.

 
Education Pack and Workshops

When schools participate in The London Theatre Challenge for Special Schools they don’t just come to see the show.  We make sure they get the ‘full treatment’ and that the theatre visit ‘makes sense’. The programme provides a specially commissioned education pack for special school teachers written by a hand-picked practitioner.  This professionally produced education pack contains a varied selection of drama games, curriculum links, storyline information and biographical detail.  Students also have the opportunity to participate in either a pre or post in-school workshop with one or two of our experienced workshop leaders, who conduct an in-school session about a chosen element of the show.  With The Lion King the students loved learning about the theatrical qualities of the mask. For Blue Man Group, the workshop focussed on non-verbal communication, movement and mask.  

 
Envision (run in partnership with VocalEyes) enhances an audio-described performance for blind and partially sighted pupils through pre-show audio cassettes, teachers’ resource packs, specially designed workshops with trained practitioners and an on-stage touch tour. (A date for our next Envision programme is to be confirmed.)

 
For more information on The London Theatre Challenge for Special Schools or any of The Mousetrap Foundation programmes, check out www.mousetrap.org.uk 

Georgette Purdey

georgette@mousetrap.org.uk
The Mousetrap Foundation

Bedford Chambers, The Piazza, Covent Garden, London WC2E 8HA, 020 7240 6606
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12. Rights and justice for every disabled child – your help needed!

 
Kate Williams, Campaign and Information Officer, Every Disabled Child Matters writes -


“Every Disabled Child Matters is a new campaign to get rights and justice for every disabled child. The campaign is supported by four national organisations working with disabled children - Contact a Family, the Council for Disabled Children, Mencap and the Special Education Consortium. We want 10,000 supporters to sign up to the campaign by December 2006. Join the campaign at www.edcm.org.uk - and ask everyone you know to do the same.”

 
Every Disabled Child Matters has just launched two campaign actions, so that supporters can lobby locally to get rights and justice for every disabled child. 
The actions people can take are:

1. Lobby their MP to sign up in support of the campaign.

2. Lobby their Councillor to sign the campaign’s Local Authority Charter.

You can take part in these actions on the website: http://www.edcm.org.uk/Page.asp?originx_1668sh_10946900132166z92d_2006972058f
You can contact Kate at info@edcm.org.uk for further information or support with this. Please send this information round to your networks, and ask people to take part in the above actions, and to sign up to support the campaign at www.edcm.org.uk if they haven't already done so.

Contact:
Kate Williams
Campaign and Information Officer
Every Disabled Child Matters
info@edcm.org.uk
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13. The Joker: Self-transformation through art & dream

 
The Joker: Self-transformation through art & dream

By Chris Hoggett

 
Peter Limbrick writes -
 
“Chris Hoggett, artist, author and teacher, has, since the 1980’s suffered many years of depression with feelings of fear, loss and abandonment in a world of chaotic darkness. He might still be in this private and personal hell but for the Joker who entered his life and work and led him gradually to a better place, pointing to the possibility of transformation of self and of the outer world, and bringing hope of rebirth after annihilation. 
 
Who was this Joker and where did he come from? In this marvellous book with its hundreds of illustrations illuminated by hand-written notes, the author describes how the Joker arrived, almost imperceptibly, in his drawings and paintings – a body of work which the artist executed in his depression, first as an attempt at understanding and self-discovery and then with the intervention of an art therapist. The Joker, once recognised in his many guises, signalled a turning point in the author’s fortunes.
 
Perhaps each of us at some time in our lives needs a Joker, in whatever guise he comes, to deride the self we take so seriously, to remind us to take a closer look at that which we too readily dismiss as absurd and to show us the cell door is open after all. This book is a treasure for everyone who has ever wondered at their own dreams and nightmares, for everyone who has ever been a painter, a poet, a therapist, a parent or a child.” 
 
The Joker: Self-transformation through art & dream

By Chris Hoggett
Published by Clover Cliff, Cheltenham. 2006. £35.
ISBN 10: 0 9552736 0 9
and
ISBN 13: 978 0 9552736 0 5
 
To order write to Clover Cliff, 112 Winchcombe Street, Cheltenham, GL52 2NW.
 
NOTE: There is space in future issues of the Electronic Bulletin for people with a special interest to comment on this book.

E-mail: p.limbrick@virgin.net
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14. Question: Fewer practitioners = improved outcomes?

 
Advance notice of Seminar.

Working title: Fewer practitioners = improved outcomes?

Manchester.

April 2007

 
If fewer practitioners are involved in early support for babies and children who require ongoing multiple interventions, 

will there be improved outcomes for the child and family? 

What models of intervention support this? 

What are appropriate codes of practice to assure quality? 

What additional training is required?

 
These questions are the subject of an Interconnections Seminar in Manchester in April 2007. Dr. Kim Bevan, Director of Training, Early Support, will deliver the keynote address.
 
To construct the seminar and the document which will accompany it, Interconnections would like to hear from service providers, researchers, pilot projects and parent organisations who have direct experience which helps answer the above questions. 
 
Contact:
Peter Limbrick.
Interconnections.
E-mail: p.limbrick@virgin.net
Tel/fax: 01497 831550
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15. New book: Dyslexia – The Miracle Cure

 
Dyslexia – The Miracle Cure 

by Wynford Dore

John Blake Publishing, £17.99

 
To find out more about the cure and the book visit www.dore.co.uk
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16. Strengthening Families Project is recruiting trainers

 
The Strengthening Families training package is nearing completion and we are recruiting trainers to deliver the material. The training package is aimed at equipping workers to deal empathically with parents of disabled children when they are facing relationship difficulties. The training takes place over one day and is suitable for all who work with parents of disabled children. 
 
We are initially recruiting 30 trainers who will be trained free of charge. Provisional dates for the train the trainers course at the Arden Hotel, Birmingham are, 29th and 30th January 2007 or 26th and 27th February 2007. If you are interested in becoming a trainer contact:
 
Vicki Hill
Strengthening Families Project Manager
vicki.hill@scope.org.uk
Tel: 0114 2459786
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17. Thinking about joined up early support? Making plans?

 
Interconnections has more than a decade of experience in helping statutory services develop integrated multi-agency support for babies and young children with disabilities and special needs. 

 
We can facilitate your multi-agency meetings – 

 
   to create a vision for an integrated service 

   to develop detailed strategies 

   to enact change 

 
Contact:

 
Peter Limbrick
Interconnections

E-mail: p.limbrick@virgin.net
Tel/fax: 01497 831550
 
 
Interconnections Electronic Bulletin. listings are not validated. we advise you to research before sending off any material or money and before giving information to any organisation.

 
Please forward this bulletin into your networks and to interested colleagues

 
Peter Limbrick

Interconnections

E-Mail: p.limbrick@virgin.net
Web: www.icwhatsnew.com
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